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Stop right there. Parents and good teachers (who are silenced and intimidated from 

speaking against dangerous gender ideologies) don't need to be further shut out from 

the education process. Thos is outrageous. We know what you're up to. Parents read 

from disgusting books that have been approved by corrupt school boards, then are 

cut off for reading said lewd materials that aren't fit for most adults, let alone children. 

Let parents speak. Quit throttling their input. NO! 


